
 Haverhill Public School News! 
 ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Haverhill Public Schools has partnered with McLean 
 Hospital to bring a parent coaching workshop to our families 

 Raising a Resilient Child 

 In this webinar presented by the McLean School 
 Consultation Service, you will learn new ways to 
 support your child and foster their resilience. This 
 webinar was designed to teach parents specific, 
 actionable skills to use with their children. This 
 includes ways to help your child overcome avoidance 
 and, instead, find ways to approach difficult challenges 
 in life. 

 Join Virtually:  Friday March 11, 2022 12:00-1:30pm 

 This workshop will be offered in Spanish on Friday March 25, 2022 

 from 12:00 - 1:30pm 

 To attend on  March 11th  , please use the link 
 provided  : 
 Join from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or Android device: 
 Please click this URL to join. 
 https://partners.zoom.us/j/87610026922 

 Or One tap mobile: 
 +16468769923,,87610026922# US (New York) 
 +14086380968,,87610026922# US (San Jose) 

 Or join by phone:  Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on 
 your current location): 
 US: +1 646 876 9923 or +1 408 638 0968 
 Webinar ID: 876 1002 6922 
 International numbers available: 
 https://partners.zoom.us/u/kb8nHVB4Zb 

 To attend on  March 25th  , please  use the link 
 provided: 

 Google Meet joining info 
 Video call link:  https://meet.google.com/dqp-ywqk-byo 


